
As the contractor responsible for the design and construction of 
the A9 Dualling: Luncarty to Pass of Birnam project, Balfour Beatty 
is extending an open invitation to local residents to learn about 
the major construction works scheduled to begin over the coming 
months to upgrade this section of the A9 to dual carriageway. 

As part of our ongoing commitment to engage with communities, 
we are offering residents of Bankfoot, Stanley and Luncarty the 
opportunity to meet with the key people involved in the project, to 
view our plans for the new road layout and to hear first-hand how 
this significant infrastructure project will benefit the surrounding 
communities. 

Balfour Beatty’s senior team members will be joined by our 
designers Atkins, Transport Scotland, and its consultants, Jacobs 
who will be on hand to answer any questions regarding the planned 
works.  

Project Enquiries - 0800 193 7313 or A9L2B@balfourbeatty.com

A9 Dualling
Luncarty to Pass of Birnam project

Meet the contractor
Public exhibitions

BANKFOOT

VENUE DETAILS:

STANLEY

LUNCARTY

3 December 2018 - 1pm to 8pm 
Bankfoot Church Centre, Tulliebelton Rd, Bankfoot, Perth PH1 
4BS

10 December 2018 - 1pm to 8pm 
Stanley Village Hall, 50 Perth Rd, Stanley, Perth PH1 4PB

11 December 2018 - 1pm to 8pm
Luncarty Church Centre, Marshall Way, Luncarty, Perth, PH1 3UX

For more information on the A9 Dualling - Luncarty to Pass of Birnam:  transport.gov.scot/project/
a9-luncarty-pass-birnam


